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Dear ICCVAM,
Thank you for your support for the acceptance of International validated non-
animal tests. With The ICCVAM’s support 
Animals will not die needlessly and with your help we can find a better more 
accurate way to get information for Human health studies. 
This will give Scientist an opportunity to find better ways of testing.
Please support the validated non-animal tests.
Thank you in advance.
Myrl Suite, Inc.

 


